
The Choice Program at UMBC is a mentoring and 

advocacy program operated out of the Shriver Center.  

The program is 100% grant funded and staff and 

mentors purchase food and supplies for youth, families 

and program activities.  Staff and mentors are eligible to 

be reimbursed for these purchases and submit requests 

to their supervisors for approval.  The reimbursement 

requests are also reviewed by the Shriver Center's 

Business Services team.  The Choice Program has 

operated as a part of UMBC since 1988.


